

## **NORTH DAKOTA**

**Building Officials Association** 

www.ndboa.org

Lucas Olson

President

225 4<sup>th</sup> Street N.

Fargo, ND 58102

701.241.1561

Todd Johnson
Vice President
1900 4<sup>th</sup> St. N.
Wahpeton, ND 58102
701.645.6565

Tom Blackmore **Secretary/Treasurer** 102 3<sup>rd</sup> Ave SE Jamestown, ND 58401 701.269.9727

Shawn Ouradnik
Past President
City of Mandan
205 2nd Ave NW
Mandan ND 58554
701.667.3236



March 16th, 2020

## Dear NDBOA Member:

The North Dakota Building Officials Association Executive Board has decided to postpone the March Spring Education Seminar due to the recent outbreak of Covid-19 under the direction of the Center for Disease Control and the State of North Dakota in order to help prevent the spread of the virus.

We hope to have the Spring Education Seminar in April. We will update you when we have the dates confirmed.

Please cancel your hotel reservations if you have made them. The NDBOA will not be cancelling individual hotel rooms.

If for any reason you will not be able to attend and would like to be refunded for the cost of the seminar, please send me an email, or a letter stating so and I can send a refund.

Sincerely,

Tom Blackmore NDBOA Secretary/Treasurer 102 3<sup>rd</sup> Ave SE Jamestown ND, ND 58401 tblackmore@nd.gov